
 
A MEETING OF THE 

 

YOUTH ENGAGEMENT 
 SCRUTINY PANEL       

 

will be held at      
 

 

7.00 p.m. on Tuesday 23
rd

 August, 2016 
 at Nelson Town Hall 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Under the Openness of Local Government Bodies Regulations 2014, people attending open meetings can film, 
audio record, take photographs or use social media.  Oral commentary is not allowed during meetings as it would 
be disruptive.  If you are attending a meeting, you need to be aware that you may be filmed by others attending.  
This is not within our control. 

 

Members of the public 
may speak at the 

meeting.  The Panel is 
particularly interested in 

hearing from young 

people.   

The Panel is trying to 
find out what the 
Council can do to 
improve its relationship 
with young people and 
find ways to encourage 
them to express their 
views.  
 
 

For further information please contact 
Committee Services on 01282 661648 


